
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
My name is Sashna Uddin.  
 
I am a mother of five children and I also work part time as an Admin Manager for our 
own successful IT Consultancy. I have been a Newham resident with my family for 
the past two decades and all my children have attended Central Park Primary School. 
Two of my youngest children are currently on the school roll. In my spare time I like 
going on holiday to different countries, I also have a love for food, gardening and 
sewing. 
 
I have always taken a keen interest in the educational system and how it can empower 
individuals to realise their dreams and achieve their potential. In my capacity as a 
parent governor I hope to have a positive influence on the governance of the school 
and to make a contribution to the lives of younger people and our community. 

 


